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Recent Events in our Convents and Schools
To Honor Our Lady

On October 11, the Feast of the Motherhood 
of the Blessed Virgin Mary, the Sisters in all of 
our convents held processions in honor of Our 
Blessed Mother.  Our students at St. Anne's 
Academy were happy to join the Sisters and 
place their flowers before Our Lady's statue at 
the close of the procession. 

Girls' Retreat
Fifty-two young ladies attended a weekend 
retreat at the Motherhouse in Round Top. 
The girls attended daily Mass and Holy 
Hour, listened to spiritual conferences given 
by the Sisters, and they made the Stations of 
the Cross outdoors. 

Confirmations
This fall Bishop Joseph Santay, C.S.P.V, administered the Sac-
rament of Confirmation in Melville, NY.  Several students of 
St. Pius V School were among the number of those confirmed.


